Rick Benton
310 Poplar St.
Ravenna, KY. 40475

4/13/22

Subject: Permission Request for out of state travel

Dear School Board Members,

On behalf of the Estill County Boys Basketball Team, | am writing this letter to request
permission to travel to Gatlinburg Tennessee on December 18th 2022 through December 22nd
2022 to play in the Smoky Mountain Christmas Classic. This will be a 32 team tournament and
a great opportunity for our kids to experience a great atmosphere, high level competition, and a
unique team bonding experience. We appreciate your time and dedication to our students and
always having their best interests at heart.

We are looking forward to your response.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Rick Benton

Assistant Basketball Coach



